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I have been involved with the band program for 3 years in a variety of volunteer roles.  I have 

assisted with Table Sales, Team Pit, uniform alterations, and took on some of the fundraising for 

this past season.   

I have two sons in the Marching Band.  Ian Ruacho: is currently a sophomore and Marc Ruacho 

is a junior.  They both are in the Front Ensemble. 

Now that I am in my final two years of being a marching band parent, I would like to be of some 

assistance to the band directors and executive board in helping to make decisions that will 

positively support the program.  

 


